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I support HB3706 because it will make Oregon safer. It will provide oversight to gun 

dealers and help with eliminating the many, many illegal guns. We do not need illegal 

guns in Oregon. It will also reduce homicides in Oregon. Too many guns are illegal 

guns and that puts all of us at risk. 


